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T h e  l a s t  p a r t n e r  m e e t i n g  o f
t h e  D i g M y V E T  p r o j e c t

The coordinator of the project,  
Aspire Igen Group has welcomed the

rest of the partners at the
headquarters of the comapny in
Bradford, UK, where they met in

person for the very last t ime within
the DMV project.  

 There is sti l l  some work to do, now
partners are mainly concentrating on
the piloiting of remaining intelectual
outputs with the target groups. All  is

going well,  however few final touches
are needed for the successful end of

the project.


